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We toured the Michigan Historical 

Museum in Lansing on August 21 as 

planned. Thanks to Board Member 

Charlene Crosby for making this 

event come about. There were 8 in 

the group and we all learned new 

information about Michigan. The 

Museum is open to anyone for a 

small fee. For those interested in the 

Michigan Archive information you can 

go directly to that room at no cost. 


